
VIDYASAGAR COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 

All students of our college are hereby informed that the University 

of Calcutta is going to organize Inter College University Level Games 
and Sports (Academic Session 2024-25). Interested students are 

requested to contact Prof. Ganesh Hembram, Department of Bengali 

as early as possible. 

6anh tetram 
Sports Convener 

NOTICE 

Date: 24.09.2024. 

Dr. Sutapa Ray 
Principal 

Pr1nc1pal 
Vyasagar College for Women 

Kolkata 
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